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Vote by mail works!  As a registered voter in Tillamook Ct, I am 110% opposed to 

this.  This is an attempt at voter suppression that limited the rights of registered 

voters.  .  I see no legitimate reason to change what has been working for, what 

some 20 years?  No points are going to be won with this bill.  There is this old adage, 

if it ain't broke don't fix it.  This is more of the slippery slope to more than voter 

suppression.  Rights as we know them, law and order, the constitution, all of in 

jeopardy.   I don't think I have to tell anyone at the end of this, that Oregon elections 

are secure and voter fraud is not a problem.  Making voting harder for legitimate 

registered voters is a waste of taxpayer money and beyond not necessary. 

 

Again, as a registered voter of Tillamook County, I am opposed to this bill or any 

action that will change how voting is conducted in Oregon today. 

 

Jennifer Green 

Manzanita, OR  


